Organized One Day Hawan Yagaya by the
Department of Software Engineering in Admin
Block in front of Godess Saraswaati
on
“Occasion of Navaratri”

28th of March, 2023

Coordinators — Dr Sanjay Patidar, SE Department, DTU Delhi
Dr Abhilasha Sharma, SE Department, DTU Delhi

The Department of Software Engineering at DTU Delhi organized a one-day Hawan
Yagya on the occasion of Navaratri on March 28th, 2023, in the Admin Block, in
front of Goddess Saraswati. The sacred ceremony, coordinated by Dr. Sanjay
Patidar and Dr. Abhilasha Sharma, was conducted to invoke blessings for
knowledge, wisdom, and prosperity. Faculty members, staff, and students actively
participated in the event, fostering a spiritual atmosphere and celebrating the essence
of devotion and cultural heritage. The event concluded with the distribution of prasad,
symbolizing divine blessings and communal harmony




